
Dayboro Uniting Church 
CHURCH COUNCIL AND  CHURCH CONTACTS 

www.dayborouca.com.au 
Minister: Pastor Danny Nugent, 0438 542 703.  ministerduca@gmail.com 
Church Council Secretary: Fiona Patterson: secretaryduca@gmail.com 
Postal address: PO Box 104 DAYBORO 4521 
Church Councillors: Jenny Brown, Graeme Coulson, Don Gemmell, Maria Hansen, Carolyn  
Nugent, Fiona Patterson, Bill Turner., Annalie Roux.  Elder in Association: Jan Page. 
Our Church Commitments are: 
 Pastoral Care and Fostering Spiritual Growth.  The overseeing Church Councillors are:  

Don Gemmell, (Council Chair), Bill Turner, (Music). 
For:  The Church Development Committee, contact Paul Inglis.  

Love our Neighbours in the Congregation.  The overseeing Church Councillors are:  
Carolyn Nugent, Fiona Patterson.  (Children’s Ministry).   

For:  Bible Study. Contact Pastor Danny.  
Prayer Net. Contact Paul Inglis.  
Home Group. Contact Ian Ogston.  
Bulletin: Contact Maria Hansen.  
Sunday Space. Contact Carolyn Nugent 
Mainly Music. Contact Paul Inglis 

Love our Neighbours in the Community.  The overseeing Church Councillors are: 
 Maria Hansen –0438897279 m_m_m_2@hotmail.com  

For: Conversation Club. Contact Ann Turner. (Our weekly day-program for seniors 
which is managed by Dayboro Uniting Church, Wesley Mission and the 
Dayboro Lions Club) 

Combined Churches emergency pantry.  
Chaplaincy at Dayboro State School.  
Card Sharps, which supports Casa Segura orphanage in Bolivia.  Contact 
Norma Butler  

Managing Church Business.  The overseeing Church Councillors are: 
Jenny Brown. (Treasurer) treasurerduca@gmail.com  Graeme Coulson. (Building and 
Property Services, hallhireduca@gmail.com including Workplace Health and Safety).  
Assisting Graeme is Mark Hansen. 

 

To give electronically (new):  

BSB 704640 

Account: 22046043 

Reference: Offering           Our Web address is    www.dayborouca.com.au  

 

@dayborouniting 

Dayboro Uniting Church Dayboro Uniting Church Dayboro Uniting Church Dayboro Uniting Church BULLETINBULLETINBULLETINBULLETIN    
Welcome to New Worshippers & visitorsWelcome to New Worshippers & visitorsWelcome to New Worshippers & visitorsWelcome to New Worshippers & visitors    

    
29th  JULY 201829th  JULY 201829th  JULY 201829th  JULY 2018    

    
    
    
    
    
    
    

    

 
We are a warm & welcoming church who 

LOVE Jesus, LOVE each other and 
LOVE Dayboro District 

 
Dayboro Uniting Church 

8.30am 
Mt Mee Community Church 

4pm 
    

 The Church is a hospital for sinners, 
Not a rest home for saints.    

 

 



DATE 
 

MESSAGE Lectionary  
Reading 

Intercessions Welcomers &       
Offering 

29th July Pastor Dan Liz Ogston Robyn Inglis Brian Crane 

5th August Pastor Dan Jeanette Gregory Bill Turner Jeanette G 

12th August Pastor Dan Brian Crane Liz Ogston Jan Page 

MINISTRY AT DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH 

Lectionary readings:   
 
July 29 Pent 10: 2 Sm 11:1-15 Ps 14 Eph 3:14-21 Jn 6:1-21  
Aug 5 - Pent 11 - 2 Sm 11:26–12:13a Ps 51:1-12 Eph 4:1-16 Jn 6:24-35 
Aug 6 - Feast of the Transfiguration - 2 Kgs 2:1-12 Ps 50:1-6 2 Cor 4:3-6 Mk 9:2-9  
Aug 12 - Pent 12 - 2 Sm 18:5-9, 15, 31-33 Ps 130 Eph 4:25–5:2 Jn 6:35, 41-51 
 
Dayboro Uniting Church Week 
 
Tuesday 9.30am (except school holidays) mainly music   
 
Tuesday 12.30pm     CRAFT AFTERNOON  
 
Tuesday 7.30pm     Bible Study  the 1st & 3rd Tuesday evening of  
       each month 
 
Thursday 1pm     Card Sharps 
 
Thursday 7.30pm     Tempo Band Practice  See Ian 
 
Friday 10am      Conversation Club at Jack’s Place 
 
Sunday 8.45am (except school holidays) Sunday Space—FIONA & ROBYN 
 
DUC Cleaning Roster:  W/E 4 Aug Annalie & Coral 
 
Please continue to contact Dan and Carolyn if you would like them to check on 
any of our Church family that you may be concerned about.  
 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO IAN  29 July , DAN 30 July  AND PAUL 2 August.  WHAT 
A WEEK, 3 WISE MEN ALL HAVING A BIRTHDAY! CAKES EVERYWHERE! 
 
SUNDAY SPACE—29/7 Fiona & Robyn, 5/8 Fiona & Paul, 12/8 Fiona & Maria 

 

 
CHURCH MARKET STALL  
Next market stall is Sunday 5th August.  If you are unable to cook, could you please supply some 
ingredients for the cooks of the congregation.  I’m sure they would be very appreciative of any 
donations they receive.  Robyn and Liz make 8—10 cakes between them, plus biscuits and they 
sell very well.  I will endeavour to put a money box at the back of the Church for any cooking do-
nations.   Thank you to those who have already donated cash for the shopping list.  
 

CHURCH BANKING DETAILS 
 
With the closure of the QCCU office in Dayboro we needed to make suitable banking  arrange-
ments.   
The church now has a CBA savings account so that we can bank cash and cheques at a conven-
ient CBA branch or a post office. 
Anyone who transfers funds to the church (e.g. for offerings) can continue to use our QCCU  ac-
count.  
Anyone who wishes to bank cash/cheques to the church can either give this to Ian Ogston, Jenny 
Brown, Don Gemmell, and Maria Hansen or bank it directly to CBA account (BSB 064185; Ac-
count 10381294). If you bank money directly, please let Jenny know so she can identify its pur-
pose when preparing the financial reports. 

This is still our main operating account - QCCU      BSB 704-640 Account 22046043  

Currently we are waiting to see if a financial institution responds to Moreton Bay Regional Coun-
cil’s Expression of Interest for a banking facility to be set up in Dayboro.  If that happens, Church 
Council would consider transferring all banking operation to this financial institution in order to 
support the local community. 

'Safe Ministry with Children' Certificates.  

For some reason the Participation Certificates which were sent out by Presbytery by email early in June are 
still somewhere in the ether.  

Don has now obtained them from Presbytery, and has them for everyone from our church who attended.  

They are available from him today. The remainder will be placed in the photocopy room for people to collect. 

 
                            

FAITH MAKES THINGS POSSIBLE, 

NOT EASY. 


